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VACANCY 
 

2017-2018 School Year 

 

Nashoba Regional High School 

 

Newsletter 

 

Starting September 2017 

 

            

Paid in accordance with Unit A Stipend Agreement 

 

Please send a letter of interest to: 

 

Paul Di Domenico, Principal, at pdidomenico@nrsd.net 

 

 

All Positions Open Until Successful Candidate is Appointed 

 
Applicants for employment are considered without regard to age, physical, mental or 

psychiatric disability, genetics, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, marital 

status, national origin, or military status. 

 


